
 

 

COVID-19 
 

NEW Face Shield Limitations  
 

These are certainly challenging and unusual times.  We will, however, move through 
this next period together, as a team who cares about one another.  This will involve  
adapting to new requirements together. 
 
 
According to the current position by our governing regulatory bodies and resources  
we must change our position on face shield wearing.   
 
In future: 
 

➢ Face shields can only be worn on their own when a worker is working alone   
(i.e. more than 6 feet away from others).   This current distance requirement is 
important and needs to be adhered to consistently.     
 

➢ Face shields must be worn WITH a mask, when moving around the plant or 
facility, or when within 6 feet of others. 
 

 
We recognize fogging can occur when wearing face masks with safety goggles.   
To reduce the likelihood of safety glasses fogging up , we offer the following: 

- Improved anti-fog safety glasses 
o  can be obtained from Stores at the moment .  (We have an initial supply 

and additional pairs on order that will be in-house very soon) 
- Anti-fog spray 

o Suited for prescription safety glasses   
 
  
 
Thanks for your diligence around our requirements.  Remember to help one another  
in a supportive way as we make this adjustment. 
 
 
 
Suzanne Jaekel  
Manager, Human Resources & Communication    October 8, 2020 

 

 


